
From: Ammirato, Michael (SLA)
To: sugarman@sugarlaw.com
Subject: COALITION OF MUSICIANS AND DANCERS
Date: Monday, October 17, 2022 9:30:29 AM

Dear Mr. Sugarman,
 
The Authority acknowledges receipt of you October 14, 2022 email asserting certain allegations of
unconstitutional actions as it pertains to the issuance of On-Premise Liquor Licenses to
establishments in New York City.
Thank you for your input Mr. Sugarman and I will take it under advisement.
 
Respectfully,
 

Michael Ammirato, Esq.
Acting General Counsel
New York State Liquor Authority
163 West 125th Street, 8th Fl
Adam Clayton Powell Jr. State Office Building
New York, New York 10027
212 961-8330 Michael.Ammirato@sla.ny.gov
www.sla.ny.gov
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